
 

 

San Joaquin County Behavioral 
Health Services is committed to  

providing language assistance to you. 
 

You have the right to:  

FREE Interpreter Services  
 

If you need assistance, ask a staff member for an  
interpreter and one will be provided to you either in person 

or by phone.  
 

If you prefer to have a family member or friend to 
interpret for you, please tell your provider of your wishes. 

We will assist you in filling out the necessary  
paperwork. If you change your mind and wish to request an 

interpreter, one will be provided to you at anytime. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the LEP program,  
you may contact: 

 

Angelo Balmaceda, Interim LEP Coordinator 
(209) 468-8871 

San Joaquin County Behavioral Health Services 

1212 N. California Street, Stockton, CA 95202 
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